
 

  
3rd September 2021 
 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents 

I hope you and your family had a good break over the Summer and the start of secondary school this week 
has not been too much of a challenge for your child or yourself. 

Yesterday we welcomed Year 7 into the Academy and had an excellent first day of school. Staff were very 
complimentary about their attitude to learning and how quickly they seem to be settling in. 

ClassCharts 
You should now be able to log into ClassCharts. With this you will be able to see in real time when your child 
has been awarded House Points and when they have homework set. You can also use ClassCharts to 
message tutors and teachers and it is a quick and easy way to communicate. 

Homework 
Homework will start from Monday and you should expect your child to receive English, Maths and Science 
homework every week. Other lessons will set homework roughly every four hours of classroom learning and 
will be recorded on ClassCharts. 

If students need any support at all with doing homework there is a Homework Club which runs from 3pm – 
4pm in room W1. 

Enrichment 

 

 

 
Monday 
 

3-4pm Tuesday 3-4pm Thursday 3-4pm 

Fitness 
 
Sports Hall 

PE team Netball 
Sports Hall 

PE team Football  
Sports Hall 

PE team 

Rugby 
 
Sports Hall  

PE team Handball 
Sports Hall 

PE team Boccia 
Sports Hall 

PE team 

Drama Club 
 
Performance 
Hall  

Mr Leyland Art and 
Photography 
Studio KS4 and 
5  

Art team Choir  
 
Music Room 

Mrs 
Murphy-
Scott and 
Mr Filer 

Debate Club  
 
P3 

Miss Rock Science Club 
SC1  

Science 
team  

Grub Club 
Food room 

Miss Everitt 

Instrument 
Ensemble  
 
Music Room 

Mr Filer Soroptimist Club  
SC2 

Science 
team  

English 
Brilliance Club  
(Year 10&11)  
Clarendon 

English 
team 

History Film 
Club 
 
P2 

Mr Miller  Duke of 
Edinburgh (Year 
9 and above)  
Arundells 

Mr Jones 
(SLT) 

Language 
Club 
C3 

Mrs Cowie 
and Mr 
Hazine 

Homework 
Club 
 
W1  

Support 
Staff 

Homework Club  
W1 

Support 
Staff 

Homework 
Club 
W1 

Support 
Staff 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Extra-curricular enrichment starts on Monday and your child is very welcome to attend any session they would 
like to. The enrichment sessions change each term and for at least the first term we have managed to get 
some extra funding for additional, later enrichment sessions. Please do encourage your child to take part in 
some after-school activities if it is possible. There is no charge for any session and no need to sign up, they 
just need to go along. 

Parent Pay  
Students will have brought home (today) your log in details for Parent Pay. Please do log in and top up their 
account as the Academy will be cash free again by the end of next week.  

Communication 
If you have  any  queries  regarding  student  logins  or  enrichment  you  can  email  our Pastoral Assistant, 
Mr Ramage mark.ramage@sarumacademy.org 

For any other queries the best person to contact is usually your child’s tutor via ClassCharts. 

You can also call the school office for anything urgent 01722 323431. 

School Photographs 
Cardwell and Simons Photographers will be taking school photographs for all students next Wednesday, 8th 
September 2021.   
 
Calendars 
Attached to this letter you should find an overview calendar with the school INSET days and also a more 
detailed Parent Calendar. The first Parents Evening for you will be to meet your child’s tutor on Thursday, 30th 
September 2021.  More details will be sent two weeks before each event. 

Finally, it is so important to me and the whole staff that transition from Year 6 into Year 7 is as easy as possible 
and we will endeavor to do whatever is needed for this to happen on an individual basis over the coming 
weeks. 

I look forward to meeting you soon, I am always available to meet with you should you want to. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Moore 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 

Monday  Tuesday   Wednesday  Thursday  

Mindfulness through 
Art 
4-5.30pm 
Mrs Jones AR2  

Basketball 4-5pm 
 
Mr Clayden – Sport  

Tennis 4-5pm 
 
Mr Lawrence - Sport 

Archery 4-6pm 
Starts 16th Sept 
 
(External coach) 

Cooking 4-5.30pm 
 
Mr Jones Food 
Room 

Girls Rugby 4-5pm 
 
Mrs Brewer – Sport  

Cricket 4-5pm 
 
Mr Clayden - Sport 

Insanity workout 4-
5pm 
 
Mr Filer - Sport 

mailto:mark.ramage@sarumacademy.org

